
 

 

 

 

Parents of West Rusk HS and JH Students, 

 

Vaping has become an alarming trend in our society. It is not only harmful to our 
students’ health, but devices and components are also illegal for students to 
possess or use at school (regardless of age). The consequences at school include 
ISS, OSS, DAEP, minor in possession ticket, and potential loss of driver’s license. 

Please make sure your student makes the right choice for their health and their 
future. 

Everyone at West Rusk CCISD wants what is best for every student and we will 
continue to be diligent in this matter through education and adherence to the 
WRCCISD Code of Conduct. 

Thank you for your support and assistance in this matter. 

 

Additional information may be found at the link below. 

https://catchinfo.org/modules/e-cigarettes/ 

https://offspring.lifehacker.com/what-parents-need-to-know-about-juuling-1823376027 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jake Jackson      Brian Keith 
 

Jake Jackson       Brian Keith 
Principal        Principal 
West Rusk High School      West Rusk Junior High 
(903) 392-7854       (903) 392-7855 
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